President’s Message: June 2023

June is our annual dock light and beach fishing outing. Summer
fishing can be a bit slow, but dock lights and beaches are two

reliable places to find snook this time of year.

To get tuned up for the event we have scheduled an expert to

discuss the finer points of fishing the beaches. Member, James

Davis is a really good fly fisherman, and he has the fish to prove it.

At our October outing 2021, James pulled in a 34” snook fishing the North beach at Ft. DeSoto. At
our member meeting, on June 15t, James will share his secrets about fishing the beaches for snook.
Put these skills to use at the outing this month and at our August outing when we return to Ft.

DeSoto for Brisket by the Bay.

August is the month we hold our Summer BBQ. The snook will still be holding along the beaches
and lunch will consist of slow cooked brisket and all the fixings. Even if you don’t fish this event,
you really need to come out to enjoy the food and the company. Ilook forward to seeing you at all

our upcoming events this year!

Thanks

Thanks. Stay safe and keep fishing!
Rick

Rick Warfel
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